
 

 

ENGINEERING NOTICE 

TO All AMO Personnel ISSUE NO GAM/EN/23/02 

COMPLIANCE 02 Mei 2023 onwards ISSUE DATE 19 April 2023 

SUBJECT Procedure After Completion of Maintenance. 

 

Background 

Paragraph 5.8 of CAAM CAD 8601 and paragraph 5.1.5 of DGTA TAMM mandates 

that the organization must create a procedure for carrying out a general verification 

after the completion of maintenance work. This verification process is put in place to 

confirm that the aircraft or component has been cleared of any tools, equipment, or 

other extraneous parts or materials that may have been used during the maintenance 

process. 

The general verification procedure also ensures that all access panels that were 

removed during the maintenance have been reinstalled correctly. This check is crucial 

to guarantee that the aircraft or component is in a safe and operational condition for 

use. Therefore, it is essential that the organization follows this procedure diligently to 

maintain the highest standards of safety and compliance. 

 

Applicability 

This notice is of utmost importance to all GAM AMO personnel, and it is mandatory 

that all personnel are aware of its contents and comply with the instructions provided. 

Any non-compliance with the instructions outlined in this notice may result in the 

issuance of a non-compliance report by the Quality Department. 

It is vital that all GAM AMO personnel take this notice seriously and ensure that they 

are following the instructions given to maintain the highest standards of safety and 

compliance. Any deviations from the instructions provided may lead to safety hazards, 

inefficiencies, and non-compliance issues, which may result in disciplinary actions or 

other serious consequences. Therefore, it is crucial that all GAM AMO personnel 

adhere to the instructions given in this notice to ensure a safe and efficient work 

environment. 

 

 

 



 

Compliance 

This announcement pertains to the distribution of a rubber stamp to all AMO Planners 

in Galaxy operation, as depicted in Figure 1. This rubber stamp is to be used on all 

relevant paperwork to signify that the actions mentioned have been carried out 

accordingly. Additionally, the Approval Holder is required to sign and affix their 

approval stamp, along with the date, to confirm that the stated actions have been 

performed correctly. 

 

To clarify, the purpose of using this rubber stamp is to ensure that the necessary tasks 

have been completed in a satisfactory manner, and all personnel involved in the 

process are aware of the same. The stamp serves as a physical indication that the 

necessary actions have been taken and reviewed by the relevant personnel. To 

provide further clarity, an example of where the stamp should be placed is included in 

the engineering note. It is important to note that only one stamp should be placed on 

each maintenance paperwork.  

 

It is imperative that all AMO Planners follow these instructions to ensure that the 

necessary tasks are carried out in a satisfactory manner and to maintain compliance 

with the applicable regulations. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1 














